
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 7/2/2020 7:00:00 AM

First name: Heidi

Last name: Gudde

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Comments on North Fork Nooksack Project #58218.

 

Dear Mt. Baker District Ranger Uloth,

 

I'm writing to provide scoping comments for the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project #58218.

 

As a Whatcom County resident I support responsible logging within the area. I know that logging, even clear

cutting, provides valuable habitat regeneration that supports deer, elk,and beer and many other animals. This is

especially true in the first 10 years after a cut.

 

Trees are local renewable resources that we should harvest wisely.

 

Heidi Gudde

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit public comments,

 

Heidi Gudde


